PPG Meeting
24/11/2022 at 10:30
Present:
Mr Daniel Blakey (Secretary)

Mrs Astrea Smith

Mr Geoffrey Griffiths (Chairman)
Mrs Linda Merryweather
	No.
	Item
	Actions

	1. 
	Apologies

Mrs Susan Uprichard
Mr Pierre Sagnia

Mrs Grace Kinsey-Oxspring


	

	2. 
	Action
Website Review – DJB has now undertaken this and has removed all outdated material from the website and will monitor the news feed to ensure that old items are not left on it.

Chairmen’s Meetings – nothing further has come through about these.

Clinical Representation – the partners have agreed in principle to have a clinical presence on the meetings.

Pregnant Women and Flu Campaign – current vaccination figures in all categories are as follows:

· Pregnant Patients – 23.5% (4 of 17)

· Preschool Children – 26.5% (18 of 68)

· >65 – 72.5% (769 of 1,060)

· <65 At Risk – 49.2% (176 of 358)

It was agreed that DJB will supply an update next year before the next meeting to give the position as it stands at that time.  DJB will also supply previous year’s figures for comparison.

Team Meeting Subsequent to Customer Service Training – the training took place in September, and was followed up by a team meeting in November to discuss how staff felt they had been able to implement the training.

Update on List Closure – all patients affected by the change have now been written to.  Further letters will follow to those patients who have not registered elsewhere within the 30 day period allowed to inform them that they have been removed from the list.


	ACTION: DJB to supply update in January 2023.

	3. 
	Practice News
DJB updated the PPG on recent staff changes.  Dr Arigela has now left and Dr Sohal will leave at the beginning of December.  we have a new Health Care Assistant starting with us; Liz Mableson.  She will be providing primarily phlebotomy services but will also undertake other duties as well.  

We are still having discussions with other Primary Care Networks about potentially joining them from April 2023.


	

	4. 
	New Work
The practice continues to receive a significant number of new patients who are switching from the Mayflower Medical Practice.  Many of our staff have noticed that their expectations of the practice are much lower than is warranted, largely due to their experience of other practices.  This causes patients to be unnecessarily challenging, particularly when it comes to getting an appointment.  Despite our current problems, appointment availability is still good at this surgery, especially in comparison to surrounding larger practices.  DJB asked the PPG for ideas as to what can be done to address this.  GG suggested including a welcome letter in our new patient packs giving patients an idea of what to expect.  It was also suggested that we should attempt to recruit new patients to the PPG by specifically raising this with them when they register.

	ACTION: DJB to develop letter.

	5. 
	Any Other Business
None


	

	6. 
	Next Meeting

01/03/2023 at 10:30

	


